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Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln
counties. ?
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Nov 29, 2011

Jason King
NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over
a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project.

Please reject the SNWA request to steal water resources from other

areas. Besides the irreparable damage to water tables far from the site

of delivery, this is problematically intended to allow for the

unimpeded growth that merely exacerbates existing water problems caused
by irresporsible development (which incidentally has contributed

greatly to our major economic problems as of late). It should be

apparant that the only entities to benefit from this water grab would

be developers and the SNWA itself.

| urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water
Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,
Mr. Lewis Reiwitch

10605 Silver Spur Dr
Reno, NV 89508-8122
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